adjacent single-family residential development from the

negative impacts of commercial and industrial development.

« Provide pedestrian and bicycle connections between
Polaris employment and shopping locations and the
adjacent residential areas and the mass transit terminal.

Subarea J.2: This subarea incorporates the developed and
undeveloped land located in Delaware County between
Powell Road and the northern boundary of Polaris Centers of
Commerce. The subarea is partially developed in various
densities as single-family homes. Single family development
abuts the subarea on the north. The subarea is zoned Planned
Commercial (PC), Neighborhood Commercial (NC), Planned
Residential (PRD), and Farm Residential (FR-1) under the
jurisdiction of Orange Township. The subarea is one of the
residential components of the fringe village.

e Preserve existing residential development as the best
long-term land use for the area.

Support infill residential development that is compatible
with existing residential development. The sanitary sewer
agreement between the city of Columbus and Delaware
County will determine the residential density for this
portion of the subarea.

Provide appropriate pedestrian and bicycle linkages from
the subarea to schools, parks, and employment and
shopping components of the fringe village.

Subarea J.3: The subarea consists of the unincorporated
land that is situated in Delaware County between the
southern boundary of Polaris and Lazelle Road. It is partially
developed as large-lot single-family homes. Subarea ].3 is
zoned Farm Residential (FR-1) under the jurisdiction of
Orange Township. The subarea is one of the residential
components of the fringe village.

¢
Support land uses that are compatible with the existing and
planned development in Polaris. Appropriate development
includes offices, institutional uses, and public or private
recreational facilities. Retail development is not appropriate
for this arca.

Support a mixture of single-family and mulci-family
residential development as an alternative land use for the
subarea. The sanitary sewer agreement between the city of
Columbus and Delaware County will determine the
residential density for this portion of the fringe village.
The entire subarea should be planned and developed as
one project. Incremental development of this land is not
appropriate.

Development proposals should limit the number of curb
cuts along Lazelle Road to improve efficiency of traffic
movement.

Provide appropriate pedestrian and bicycle linkages from
the subarea to schools, parks, and the employment and
shopping components of the fringe village.




